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Dear Families, 

Welcome to another exciting year of learning at École North Oyster Elementary!  Last spring Miss Fall and I had great 

fun making changes and enhancements to our English novel and Early Chapter Book collections.  September is the 

perfect time to explore and celebrate these improvements with our students.  

To this end, we are launching at reading challenge called “Discover a Whole New World of Books/Découvrir un 

nouveau monde de livres”.   

 

 

 

How can your child participate? 

 Each student will receive a home-reading “passport” to be completed by December 12, 2019. 

 We ask that your child read an assigned library book or be read to, and that you sign their passport once the 

book is finished.  

 Students will return their passport on or before December 12, 2019 to win! 

 

Will there be prizes? 

Of course! 

 All students who complete the home-reading passport and return it on or before December 12, 2019 will be 

invited to attend our “Discover a Whole New World of Books” Celebration!  There will be pizza, ice cream and 

lots of fun!   

 Many book prizes will be up for grabs. Winning students will pick a book of their choice! 

 

When does the challenge start?  

 The challenge will begin during the first week of library book exchange (September 16-19).  

 

Thank you for your essential support in helping your child become a life-long reader! 

 

Mme Patrice and Miss Fall 

13470 Cedar Road, 

Ladysmith, B.C. V9G 1H6 

Tel: 250 245 3330    Fax:  

250 245 2386 

northoyster.ca  
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